
Here’s a FREE Marketing Opportunity 
for YOUR Business… 

We would like to offer you a FREE BOOTH at our upcoming Holiday Event! 

North Hollywood North East Neighborhood Council,  
North Hollywood West Neighborhood Council, 

The Office of City Councilman Paul Krekorian, and Valley Plaza Park are hosting our annual 

Holiday in the Oaks 
Valley Plaza Park 

Saturday, December 8th 

EVENT 2:00-6:00 pm 

Booth Setup 11:30 am-1:45 pm 

Limited Number of Booths available—reserve now! 
Call (818) 679-6768 or email gfuller@nhnenc.org 
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